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Comments: I am an ex-wilderness ranger.I have spent my life living next to, working on and recreating in our

national forest lands.  It is very clear that once wilderness values are compromised there is no going back.

Recreating areas with wilderness qualities is almost impossible.  I implore you to protect the Crazy Mountains for

their wilderness values.  I implore you to protect all roadless areas in the Pryor Mountains that are recommended

for wilderness.  No designated wilderness areas, including the Lionhead, should have their boundaries made

smaller.  More wilderness is good for the world, especially as populations continue to grow.  Less wilderness is

bad.  

 

Areas recommend for wilderness, including those in the Absaroka Beartooth area need to be preserved as

wilderness until congress passes a bill making it official.  The Dome Mountain, Emigrant Peak, Chico Peak,

Woodbine, East Rosebud to Stillwater and Red Lodge Creek areas should be managed as wilderness.

 

In addition, the Tongue Rive Breaks, King Mountain and Cook Mountain areas should be managed as

wilderness.

 

All of the above areas, until they are designated by congress, should be managed as wilderness which absolutely

no mechanized or motorized uses should be allowed in them.

 

Do not let our countries heritage be destroyed.


